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Planninti; Policy

From: Bevins, Hannah <}

Sent: 01 August 2018 14:42

To: Planning Policy

Subject: Response on Behalf of National Grid
Attachments: Issues and Options REP 24.07.18.pdf

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please find the attached response on behalf of National Grid.
Kind regards

Wood Plc on behalf of National Grid

Planning & Design| E&I UK
Wood Plc

This message is the property of John Wood Group PLC and/or its subsidiaries and/or affiliates and is intended only
for the named recipient(s). Its contents (including any attachments) may be confidential, legally privileged or otherwise
protected from disclosure by law. Unauthorized use, copying, distribution or disclosure of any of it may be unlawful
and is strictly prohibited. We assume no responsibility to persons other than the intended named recipient(s) and do
not accept liability for any errors or omissions which are a result of email transmission. If you have received this
message in error, please notify us immediately by reply email to the sender and confirm that the original message and
any attachments and copies have been destroyed and deleted from your system.

If you do not wish to receive future unsolicited commercial electronic messages from us, please forward this email to:
‘Unsubscribe” in the subject line. If applicable, you will continue to receive
invoices, project communications and similar factual, non-commercial electronic communications.

Please click )r notices and company information in relation to emails
originating in the UK, ltaly or France.

As a recipient of an email from a John Wood Group Plc company, your contact information will be on our systems and
we may hold other personal data about you such as identification information, CVs, financial information and
information contained in correspondence. For more information on our privacy practices and your data protection
rights, please see our privacy notice at
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Planning Policy Hannah Lorna Bevins
Test Valley Borough Council Consultant Town Planner
Beech Hurst

Weyhill Road Tel: (

Andover ) B

Hampshire

SP10 3AJ Sent by email to:

24 July 2018

Dear Sir / Madam

Test Valley Borough Council: Issues & Options
SUBMISSION ON BEHALF OF NATIONAL GRID

National Grid has appointed Wood to review and respond to development plan consultations on its behalf.

We have reviewed the above consultation document and can confirm that National Grid has no comments to
make in response to this consultation.

Further Advice

National Grid is happy to provide advice and guidance to the Council concerning our networks. If we can be
of any assistance to you in providing informal comments in confidence during your policy development, please
do not hesitate to contact us.

To help ensure the continued safe operation of existing sites and equipment and to facilitate future
infrastructure investment, National Grid wishes to be involved in the preparation, alteration and review of
plans and strategies which may affect our assets. Please remember to consult National Grid on any
Development Plan Document (DPD) or site-specific proposals that could affect our infrastructure. We would
be grateful if you could add our details shown below to your consultation database:

Hannah Lorna Bevins Spencer Jefferies
Consultant Town Planner Development Liaison Officer, National Grid
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Yours faithfully

[via email]

Hannah L.orna Bevins
Consultant Town Planner

cc. Spencer Jefferies, National Grid
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